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Project Update 
Idylwood Substation Construction 

In an effort to keep you informed, we want to provide an update on construction at 
the Idylwood Substation on Shreve Road. 

Starting in May 2018, construction activity will increase on the Shreve Road side 
of the substation as our crews and contractors prepare a safe foundation for 
construction. This process, known as sheeting and shoring, is completed by driving 
metal sheeting into the ground. During this time, an increase in noise and vibration is 
possible. Construction for this phase of work is scheduled to last approximately 
three-to-four weeks. 

We appreciate your patience as construction continues on this important project. We 
will continue to provide updates via the project website at 
www.DominionEnergy.com/shreve. 

If you have any questions, you can reach us at 888-291-0190 or via 
email at powerline@dominionenergy.com. 
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